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As a 25-year resident of Montgomery County, I oppose the Legislatives’ Advisory Commission 
Plan for the redistricting on the grounds that it does not embrace diversity, equity and inclusion 
because according to the Princeton University Gerrymandering Project it is a gerrymandered 
and partisan map in particular giving significant Democrat advantage.  


In support for diversity, equity and inclusion for others with different opinions and beliefs, an 
unbiased and honorable choice is to vote against the HB0001 in favor of the Citizens’ Advisory 
Commission Plan HB0002.  That way other diverse voices will be able to be heard giving way 
to inclusion and equity for all citizens.  
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